32nd Maximaphily and Postcards Exhibition in Echternach, 24 – 25 July 2021

The Echternach Philatelic Circle invites visitors to the 32nd Maximaphily and Postcard Exhibition organised by the FSPL (Federation of Philatelic Societies of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg). Echternach is a romantic little town in Luxembourg with great historical significance where in summer visitors can wander around and rest in the shade of the trees on Sauer Promenade. It is internationally known for the St Willibrord Basilica and the Spring Procession which are recognised by UNESCO as part of world heritage. For those who enjoy walking Echternach is an ideal starting point for excursions to ‘Luxembourg’s Little Switzerland’.

The collection of Maximum cards and Postcards was and is very popular in Luxembourg and for this reason the FSPL has organised a specialised national exhibition for more than 30 years. In 2021 the organisation of this exhibition has fallen to the Echternach society. Exhibitors from other countries will be very welcome. The only condition is that an exhibitor possesses a Maximum or Postcard exhibit that is qualified to be shown at national exhibitions. Collectors who are members of a society in Luxembourg may apply without prior qualification. 

Traditionally frame fees are not charged in Luxembourg, but one special characteristic of the frames needs to be mentioned. This is that the Luxembourg frames each hold three rows of five sheets (A4 or the rather broader album sheets). Thus, it is possible to show 15 sheets in a frame but it is not a problem if your exhibit is designed to show 12 sheets per frame. A Luxembourg jury will evaluate your exhibit and will be available to discuss the exhibit. Applications should be made by 31 May 2021 and we will send out acceptances for participation a few days later. 

The exhibition will take place in the ‘Trifolion’ Cultural Centre, 2 Porte St Willibrord, 6486 Echternach in Luxembourg. We are paying close attention to the need to include a hygiene plan at the Trifolion in line with current requirements in the planning for the event. The exhibits will be mounted on 23rd July from 14.00 – 17.00. The official opening will take place on 24th July. On Saturday Luxembourg Post will have a special post office in front of the venue and there will be a special postmark for the event. The exhibits will come down around 16.00 on 25th July. 

We would be very pleased to see as many national and international exhibitors as possible apply to take part in this exhibition. If you are interested in participating, please contact either Mr Robert Grosch, 1A Rue CM Spoo, 6483 Echternach (email: groschr@pt.lu) or Mr Lars Böttger, 10 Route der Grundhof, 6315 Beaufort, Luxembourg (email: lars.boettger@bdph.de) for the application forms. 

We very much hope that the exhibition will take place as planned. Obviously there is a risk with planning it in current circumstances but we hope that by summer a large proportion of the population will have been inoculated against COVID and that the number of infections has fallen. If we do not plan anything now, however, 2021 will be just as joyless a philatelic year as 2020 was. Please pass our invitation on to all interested members of societies and exhibitors. I very much hope that we will be able to welcome as many of you as possible to Echternach this summer. 
